
To City Council,  

As a long-time Guelphite, I am very concerned about the need to preserve and increase parkland in the 

city. I have attended meetings on the park plan for Guelph and would like to add my voice to encourage 

City Council to increase the amount of parks in our city. In particular, we need to preserve the area of 

the old Guelph Reformatory at York Road and Watson Parkway. Please add my name to the list of 

supporters for this plan at the City Council meeting April 13th  

Sincerely,  

Patricia Flood 


